Monday, May 18,

The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special session at the Bainbridge Town Hall on May 18, 2015. Those present were trustees Mrs. Lorrie Sass Benza, Mr. Christopher Horn and Mr. Jeffrey S. Markley. Fiscal Officer Mrs. Janice S. Sugarman was absent. Mr. Markley presided and called the meeting to order at 5:30 P.M.

FIRE DEPARTMENT – OLD BUSINESS

<u>Interviews – Strategic Analysis of the Bainbridge Township Fire Department</u>

The trustees met in special session for the purpose of interviewing three companies that submitted proposals for the Strategic Analysis of the Bainbridge Township Fire Department: Ohio Fire Chief's Association; Center for Public Safety Management and John D. Preur & Associates.

POLICE DEPARTMENT – NEW BUSINESS

Walmart Shop with a Cop Program

The trustees authorized a letter to Walmart regarding the Shop with a Cop Program indicating that the Police Department is an actual entity.

FIRE DEPARTMENT – OLD BUSINESS

<u>Evaluation of Interviews – Strategic Analysis of the Bainbridge Township Fire Department</u>

The trustees were in agreement to evaluate the interviews and discuss them at the next regularly scheduled meeting to be held Tuesday, May 26, 2015.

SERVICE DEPARTMENT – OLD BUSINESS

Tax Bill - Aurora Co-Op

Mr. Horn reported that he spoke with Mr. Christopher Gibbons about the Tax Bill and he would like the township to provide additional information.

PUBLIC COMMENTS

None.

Monday, May 18,

15

Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, the meeting was adjourned 7:52 P.M.

	Respectfully Submitted,
	Janice S. Sugarman, Fiscal Officer, Bainbridge Township
	Date
	Date
	Date
Minutes Read:	
Minutes Approved:	